
Dear Parents
Welcome to week 4 news and our action packed weekend. 

Friday night Ian ran a music and movie themed quiz, which was very
competitive and great fun. Winning Duo were Cullen and Stefan.

Saturday morning, we set off to Lausanne in our coach. First stop was the
Olympic Museum and time to enjoy the lakeside attractions. Stefan,
Parham and London went for a chilly swim in Lac Leman.

Shopping then followed and then most went to watch Back to Black, which
was enjoyed. On our way back we stopped for dinner at Holy Cow and
McDonalds.

After a late brunch on Sunday, there were fun and games: playing
lacrosse and basketball. Later in the afternoon students either went on a
walk in the forest or played tennis.

Grade 11 and 13 continue to study hard for their exams and London will
finish his IB this coming Friday. 

World Book Day took place last week and students enjoyed seeing the
hard work put in by the Year 5 and 6 students in their PYP exhibitions
focusing on Sustainable Development. Well done to all.

Hayley will be heading back to Hong Kong on Wednesday and we wish her
well. We have enjoyed her staying with us this half term. 
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The week ahead ....
May holiday
Half term Friday 17th May from midday
Return time is Sunday 26th May before 6pm
School begins Monday 27th May at 08.30am

Wishing you all a great week and holiday ....L.  B & S

STAR of the week is....
Lolo

for her friendliness, 
organisation and kindness

Room of the week ....
London 

( just had to be ! )

Quiz night with Ian

www.copperfield.education

Le Chalet de Flore 

 This week and weekend’s activities

13th May 2024

Sunday Walk with Sho


